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We have sent out the bulletin with all the FY2013 (April 1st 2013-Mar 31st 2014) training programs listed to 
related organizations. You can also download the schedule from our homepage.  

Based on the view of frontline workers, we are planning to hold twenty five training programs in FY2013. We 
will introduce four of our training programs: 

Thematic Trainings 
Every year, we open training programs with specific themes. This training is recommended to those who have at least 

three years of experience working with child abuse & neglect cases. 
♪「Critical Phase of Children」【May 14th – 15th】 

This program is set to consider what we can do to 
move towards a child protective and child rearing 
society. Lectures on bullying, sexual victimization, 
juvenile offender, and school-refusal will enable the 
participants to have a clearer vision of children living 
in current society. 
♪「Learning from Fatal Child Abuse Cases」【March 19th】 

The lecture will focus on the measures and progress of “National Child Death Reviews” and “Serious Case Reviews”. We 
are also planning to report post-review practice of various organizations.  

Training Course for Health Supervisors working on Child Abuse and Neglect Cases【Aug 20th – 22th】 
We are opening a new training program for health professionals. The program is expected to have lecture on 

“The impact of child abuse & neglect on physical and mental health” “Fatal cases” “Identifying child abuse & 
neglect cases” “Home visitation” and “Case review”. This program will be an opportunity to reconsider the role 
of health professionals on child care support, the provision of child abuse & neglect and preventing such cases. 

✽ “Multi-Disciplinary Training for University and Graduate Students (MDT)” and “Training Course for Medical Professionals in 
Children’s Guidance Centers” are suspended as we considered the course has completed serving certain role. 

（Minamiyama） 
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♪「Family Support」【March 4th – 5th】 
This program is one of the most longstanding training. We will 

pick up issues such as the effect of parental divorce and issues 
at diverse support settings such as childcare facilities, children’s 
guidance centers, and local authorities, along with a keynote 
lecture on “Transformation of Family-Image over time”. 

NEW 

The XXth ISPCAN 

International Congress on Child 

Abuse & Neglect 
September 14-17, 2014 in Nagoya, Japan ！ ！  

CRC joined the 18th international congress of ISPCAN held at Hawaii, 
the 19th congress was held at Istanbul, Turkey and the 20th congress 
will be held next year at Nagoya!!  
The congress theme:  
Towards child-centered societies: Learn from the past, act for the future 
Sub themes: 
1 Addressing the challenges of developing social system to deal with child abuse 
2 Providing care for children ad families to break the abuse cycle of generations 
3 Supporting parents from pregnancy and children of all ages 
4 Developing resources to support child abuse prevention and treatment of victims 
5 Developing a social system for child victim of disasters 
 

See ISPCAN homepage for    
more Information on the congress 
http://www.ispcancongress2014.org/ 

Nagoya, the third biggest city in Japan, 
is located at the midpoint between Tokyo 
and Osaka. Two of the most famous 
historical figures in Japan, Nobunaga Oda 
and Hideyoshi Toyotomi were born here. 
And TOYOTA the Japanese car company’s 
headquarter is located on Toyota City in 
the same prefecture. 

Nagoya is also famous for its local foods 
such as pork cutlet with miso-based sweet 
sauce, fried chicken wing with sesame 
sweet sauce, flat noodle soup…and many 
many more. Please stop by Nagoya castle 
to see the golden “Shachihoko” (a mythical 
fish-like creature the girl on the poster is 
riding) on the roof top.  

Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

 You can now apply for CRC training programs 
online (all in Japanese)  
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